
Montgomery Township 
Park and Recreation Board 

Meeting Minutes for February 8, 2017 
 

 
 
The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Park and Recreation Board was held on 
February 8, 2017 in the Montgomery Township Community and Recreation Center.  The members of 
the Park and Recreation Board in attendance included:  Al Quasti, Linda Brooks, Angelo Grasso and 
Scott Fonatine. Also in attendance were Kevin Costello (Public Works Director), Matt Reimel (Athletics 
and Recreation Coordinator), Michael J Fox (Board Liaison), and Floyd Shaffer (Recreation Director). 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Angelo Grasso called the meeting to order at 7:40 pm and began with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Al Quasti made a motion to approve the January 11, 2017 minutes and Linda Brooks seconded the 
motion.  The minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
President of Mon U Soccer, Mark McGurman along with Travel Director Wendell Burress were in 
attendance. They stated that they plan to regularly attend the meetings moving forward, and want to 
continue to build a strong relationship with the Township. 
 
PARK UPDATE 
Linda Brooks reported an object in the Windlestrae and Rosetwig stream.  
 
CAPITAL PROJECTS 
Public Works Director Kevin Costello reported that the Spring Valley Hockey court bid is now 
open for the stone dust overlay on the court. He also reported that a lot of tree work was done 
this past month. Growth Tarps were put on the fields at Windlestrae. 
 
RECREATION UPDATE 
Athletics and Recreation Coordinator Matt Reimel reported the monthly programs and number of 
attendees, as well as upcoming program and events. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Vacancy in the Board seat was discussed. Floyd Shaffer stated that several applicants have turned in 
paperwork, and the Board of Supervisors will be discussing. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
None. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
None. 



 
ADJOURNMENT 
Al Quasti made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:00pm.  The motion was seconded by Linda 
Brooks.  The motion passed unanimously.   
 
The next meeting is scheduled for March 8th, 2017, 7:30 pm at the Rec Center.  
 
Submitted by  
Matt Reimel 
 


